
 

ROSE V. MARSH 

September 1, 1923 – September 25, 2018 

 

Former long-time Executive Secretary-Treasurer of the Detroit Women’s Bowling 
Association. 

Rose has been honored numerous times for her outstanding and tireless contributions 
to the game of bowling.  She was inducted into the Detroit Bowling Hall of Fame as well 
as the Michigan Women’s Bowling Association Hall of Fame. 

Rose was honored with many awards in her career like the Judge John D. Watts Award 
“Woman of the Year” by the Bowling Proprietor’s Association and “Secretary of the 
Year” by the Michigan Women’s Bowling Association, just to name a few. 

Rose will be dearly missed by her many friends in the bowling community and 
especially by her dedicated office staff and her many nieces and nephews. 

A Memorial Mass will be held on Wednesday, October 10, 2018 @ 11:00 a.m.             
St. Lucy Catholic Church                                                                                                                          
23401 Jefferson, St. Clair Shores, MI                                                                                                      

Contributions can be sent in Rose’s memory to: 

Capuchin Missions – 1820 Mt. Elliott, Detroit MI 48207 or                                                                        
Solanus Casey  Center – 1780 Mt. Elliott, Detroit MI 48207 

 

 

 


